
Georgetown East 

Garage / Yard Sale Opportunity. 
There has been expressed interest in having a neighborhood garage/yard sale on 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 4TH.    To schedule this sale opportunity, we must have at least 
twelve (12) registered households.   The time of the sale would be from 8AM-1PM.  Each 
participating home is responsible for their own set-up and operation.  The Neighborhood 
Engagement Committee would support with advertising, signage, and a balloon for each 
participating home. 

If you are wanting to participate in this opportunity, please respond to JUNE 
THOMPSON at drjthompson@gmail.com by Monday, September 1st (Labor 
Day).   

Those responding will be notified if we are able to secure at least 12 participating 
households. 

Thank You 

Your Neighborhood Engagement Committee 

Rose Wilkes, Donna Edwards, June Thompson 
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